I am an Australian who has lived outside of Australia for all my working life, more than 25 years. I have worked as a journalist for major US and UK media outlets and for the United Nations and other international organizations. Most recently I was the Spokesperson and Chief of Public Affairs for the Special Court for Sierra Leone, an international criminal tribunal. I have, on occasion, looked into returning to Australia but Australian employment sites on the internet do not seem to accommodate expatriates and I have not gotten very far. I have also visited Australia twice recently but that didn’t get very far either. I feel a bit sad that I cannot find a way to participate in the development of my country. 

Sincerely 

David Hecht

NY USA
